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NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

CONTRACT NO. 8563 
 

BIKEWAYS 2021 
 
Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise, the 
original document shall remain in effect. 
 
CONTRACT: SPECIAL PROVISIONS 
 
SECTION 109.2, PROSECUTION OF WORK 
Delete the Galleon Run paragraph and replace with the following: 
o Galleon Run 
Work on Galleon Run and Street “A” is currently under construction with a private contract. The Contractor shall 
coordinate with the City Engineer to schedule the asphalt paving and pavement marking work for Fall 2021.    
Once begun, the work on Galleon Run and Street “A” must be completed within ten (10) calendar days. 
 
Add the following special provision: 
SECTION 104.4 INCREASE OR DECREASE QUANTITIES 
 
The Contractor shall note that all work related to Galleon Run may be deleted from the contract if the private 
contract schedule is not able to accommodate paving in 2021.   The City reserves the right to delete all items 
related to Galleon Run and the Contractor shall not be eligible for any additional compensation for any deletions 
to the contract.  If the quantity of any item is reduced, such decrease SHALL NOT constitute a claim for damages 
by the Contractor for loss of anticipated profits, NOR shall the Contractor be compensated for any overhead, 
equipment, material, and labor charges, or any other costs incurred in the expectation of any quantity of work 
originally estimated in the Contract. 
 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  Bidder’s 
Acknowledgement on Bid Express. 
 
Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at: 
http://www.bidexpress.com 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering 
office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        

       Christy Bachmann  for 

 
       Robert F. Phillips, P.E., City Engineer 

Deputy City Engineer 
Gregory T. Fries, P.E. 

Deputy Division Manager 
Kathleen M. Cryan 

Principal Engineer 2 
Christopher J. Petykowski, P.E. 

John S. Fahrney, P.E. 
Janet Schmidt, P.E. 

Principal Engineer 1 
Christina M. Bachmann, P.E. 

Mark D. Moder, P.E. 
James M. Wolfe, P.E. 

Facilities & Sustainability 
Bryan Cooper, Principal Architect  

Mapping Section Manager 
Eric T. Pederson, P.S. 

Financial Manager 
Steven B. Danner-Rivers 
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